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WILLIAM PEDUTO 
MAYOR 

KIMBERLY LUCAS 
ACTING DIRECTOR 

October   , 2021 

President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

     RE: VACATE A PORTION OF 
WATSON STREET 

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

We have a request for the vacation of an unopened portion of Watson Street in the 4th Ward, 
6th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached.  

DLC requests the vacation of Watson Street that has never been opened and is surrounded by 
DLC property. At this point in time, no work is proposed.  Watson Street is located on the 
easterly side of Moultrie Street and between Fifth and Forbes Avenue.  

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 

Sincerely, 

             Kimberly Lucas 
             Acting Director 
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